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September 15, 1958

Mr. Maurice W, Nittier
2818 Sovth Cherokee
Englewood, Colorado

413%

phord OBt Dear Mr., Nittier:

EARMINGTON, NEW MEXICO Thank you for your letter in which you report
reggption of Radio Station KENN on September 11,
1950,

It is always a pleasure to hear from those who
are interested in all aspects of radio.

Sincerely,

Karl King
N Editor

COVERS THE ENTIRE SAN JUAN BASIN



